THIS IS NOT A PAID ADVERTISEMENT

S Ky s Public Notice

of Engineers.
Philadelphia District Date: CENAP-PL-E-09-02 31 December 2008

In Reply Refer To:
Environmental Resources Branch

Internet Homepage: http://www.nap.usace.army.mil

Reference is made to Public Notice: CENAP-PL-E-09-01, dated 17 December 2008, issued by
the US Army, Corps of Engineers, Philadelphia District, regarding the Delaware River Main
Stem and Channel Project deepening from 40 to 45 feet.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the public and agencies comment period is extended by an
additional 2 weeks, to 14 January 2009.

All comments regarding this project are due by 14 January 2009, and should be directed to Mr.
Minas M. Arabatzis, ATTN: Environmental Resources Branch, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers,
Wanamaker Building, 100 Penn Square East, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107-3390, or emailed
to DelDeepeningPublicNotice@usace.army.mil.
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Thomas J. Tickner, Lieutenant Colonel
District Commander
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